Denovo LLC
47 Waites Landing Rd
Falmouth, ME 04105

February 18, 2016

To Whom It May Concern

This letter is to inform you that Thomas S. Greer and his associates of Pinkham
& Greer, Civil Engineers in Portland are hereby authorized to represent me
throughout the approval process for the development of 749 Congress Street,
Portland, Maine.

This includes representation with the City of Portland and Department of
Environmental Protection, as well as any other State, Federal, or local agencies
who may become involved in the process.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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oSeph Delois
Manager



